
From: Schuman, Ilyse W. [mailto:ISchuman@littler.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 2:34 PM
To: Chief Evaluation Office
Subject: FMLA Wave 4 Surveys

Can you please send me a copy of the proposed Information Collection Request on the FMLA Wave 4
Survey – OMB Control Number 1205-0NEW

Thank you

Ilyse Schuman, Attorney At Law
202.423.2223 direct 202.330.5825 fax ISchuman@littler.com
815 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 400 | Washington, DC 20006-4046
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--------------------------
This email may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are
not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the recipient), please contact the sender by
reply email and delete all copies of this message.

Littler Mendelson, P.C. is part of the international legal practice Littler Global, which operates
worldwide through a number of separate legal entities. Please visit www.littler.com for more
information.


